
 Fresh Success and Noncredit Students 
Sunday, June 28, 2020 
 
Hello, all, 
 
We're very interested in moving forward with a letter of commitment for our noncredit and 
credit students to be part of the federal Fresh Success Program. It's one of the few programs 
that specifically includes eligibility for adult education students. The benefits are so critical and 
rarely available to noncredit students, including those in programs for first responders and 
essential worker as well as ESL, adult high school, and others. The attached documents explain 
the requirements and the benefits. 
 
 Although in most cases it's housed within a student services area, we are willing and positioned 
for SCE to be the point of entry for the students who wish to participate. We have the 
infrastructure that provides the required coursework, case management practices, and a 
current SCE Division team focused on students' basic needs.   
 
The letter of commitment/intent is due at the end of July, so we're looking for your approval to 
move forward.  Then we'll need a signed letter from Bill.  
 
Looking forward to your input.  
 
Thanks, 
Madelyn 
 


